
 

 
 

 

“Attention NHS members – the next meeting will be held on Monday, May 9 at 2:15 in room 110. All members 

should attend. There will be a make-up meeting in room 110 before homeroom on Tuesday, May 10 for 

members who cannot attend.” 

 

There will be a Job Fair at Southern Regional, on Thursday, May 5th at 2:15 – 3:30 in the 9-10 cafeteria. 

 

ATTN:  Any student that was invited to the Academic Awards ceremony next Tuesday, please check with your 

parents if they RSVP’d to Mrs. Spellman.  If not, please stop up to her office in the main office of 11-12. 

  
Attention juniors:  There is a mandatory parent/student meeting if you are attending the junior prom tonight, May 4th at 

7:00 in the auditorium, please do not be late. This meeting is for juniors only and one parent, this is a mandatory meeting 

if you and one parent do not attend, you will not be able to go to the prom, and there are no refunds. 

 

Senior Prom Bids will go on sale, May 2nd-6th in the 11/12 cafeteria before and after school.  Prom 
bids will be $57 for one and $114.00 for a couple.  Seniors you must be cleared of all obligations 
before a bid can be bought, as well as asking your date if they have any obligations.  You will not be 
able to get a table form if your date has an obligation, please take care of this today.  Also, buy your 
bids early in the week and avoid the long lines towards the end of the week. 
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